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The people who decided that the plan to require water releases  simply do not have common sense. There will not be
any fish saved, there will not be any advantage to send useful water to the delta. California needs more water storage
not less.
Build more dams don't waste what water we have.
Studies show that the problem with salmon in our rivers is predators not water. The water board thinks that more
water being released will bring more salmon back when the only salmon found in the Tuolumne was a farmed fish.
It won't help.
Scrap the water boards plan and adopt the plans suggested by the irrigation districts that have invested millions to
development of realistic well thought out plans to help the fish, people and state.
Use your head for something besides a hat rack! Your thought process is Faulty! Stop this foolishness or California
is going to turn into a desert.

Linda Butts
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